
 
 
 

PARENTS – If it wasn’t Halloween, would you let your 
children knock on strangers’ doors? 

 
Children should always be accompanied by an adult. 

 
Respect the older generation -  think how you would 
feel if it were your Gran or Grandad on the other side 

of the door. 
 

Please only go to houses where there are people you 
know. 

 
If a poster is displayed asking you not to call, please 

respect this. 
 

   
HAVE FUN  

 BUT HAVE RESPECT  
FOR OTHERS 


